
PHGSA Social at
Endeavor

Brewing August
2022



Happy Friendsgiving! 
PHGSA hosted a small Friendsgiving
Potluck on the 3rd floor of Cunz Hall,

Nov 2022

We also did a Cookie Exchange
during a General Member Meeting
to celebrate the end of the Spring
2023 semester! Check out these

AMAZING cookies from our Social
Chair, Anna Walker!



During National Public
Health Week in April

2023, PHGSA hosted our
first ever 5K! 

The Route ran throughout
OSU's campus



Panels & Workshops! 

PHGSA also has hosted Alumni Panel Events in
addition to Faculty Panels!

Throughout the past school year,
PHGSA hosted a PhD Workshop to help
potential PhD applicants; as well as a
Faculty Panel (shown below) and an
Alumni Panel to connect our members
with individuals throughout Public
Health! 



Members of PHGSA, Shibani Chettri (PhD) & Joseph Macisco (PhD), in 2020 wrote and
presented a testimony to the Ohio Senate declaring that racism is a public health crisis

and advocating for promotion of racial equality.
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Prior PHGSA members, Kate Moralde (MPH) & Angela Estadt (PhD)

presented a testimony to Ohio Legislature regarding The Ohio Indoor Safe
Air Act. Testimony was based on collaborative research and writing with

PHGSA members 


